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16th September 2016 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Choir 
 
During this half term we are looking for children who are interested in joining our school 
choir. We will be running the choir club Tuesday lunchtimes from 12.45 – 1.15pm. 

If you would like your child to sign up for the choir, please could you sign and complete the 
slip and return it to the school by Tuesday 27th September.  

Our Choir will get the chance to perform at a variety of events around the local area, details 
of trips off the school grounds will be sent out closer to the events and require a separate 
permission. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Bjorck 

 

Choir 

My child would like to join the Choir Club. 

 

Childs Name: _________________________________________ Class: _______________ 

 

Signature__________________________________________ Date: _________________ 

                                             (Parent/Guardian) 
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